Sample Loudspeaker Announcement

Students, faculty, and staff; today we will be starting (or expanding our) a
comprehensive recycling program. Please look for the new recycling containers
located (list locations of containers).

We will no longer be throwing everything away.

In the classrooms, you will be recycling (list all classroom recyclable material).
In the cafeteria, you will be recycling (list all cafeteria recyclable material).
Recycling is important to all of us.

Each one of us can make a difference. Every time we recycle just one piece of
paper or one aluminum can, we are helping to conserve the earth’s natural

resources.

So please, do your part. If you have any questions or suggestions, ask your
teacher (or a member of the student environmental club.)

Thank you for your help, and have green day!



